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Your name and address:

Matthew Shea, 65 Butmaroo St Bungendore NSW 2621

Whether or not you want your personal details withheld (ifi you want your objection to be anonymous)

I am happy to have my personal details published.

Say that you are lodging an objection

I am lodging an objection to the Woodlawn ARC

Declare any reportable political donations you've made in the last two years

Nil

State you "accept the Department's disclaimer and declaration

I accept the Departments disclaimer and declaration

Objection

Incinerators are incompatible with a circular economy - they reduce recycling rates and simply replace waste with greenhouse

gases, air pollution and contaminated ash. The NSW Government must protect the health and environment of this region and

reject the proposal for a waste incinerator in Tarago. If it is so safe, then why is it not being built in western Sydney, closer to where

the waste is being generated? Tarago and Bungendore are farming country that should be developed in a sustainable manner,

including in its role as a satellite town to Canberra. The incinerator is incompatible with the area and the wishes of the community.

Previous attempts to build an incinerator in Fyshwick were objected to and this demonstrates commercial interests continuing to

look for a commercial opportunity at the expense of Community wishes.

Once Woodlawn is filled and there is no return to mining, it will be remediated and returned to a natural state. Having an

incinerator on site, it will be sustained long after the rehab of the site should have occurred and it returned to a natural state.

There is no need for this incinerator.

I would like to highlight that I have tried to put in an objection a couple of times but the portal was not working properly.

Matthew Shea
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